
 
 
Hello DPMYC Sailors, 
  
It was one of those days you had to pinch yourself to make sure you were not dreaming.  It was a perfect day for sailing.  I attached a few 
pictures to share.  We did start 40 minutes late to let the fog clear out and let the classic Bowman Bay light westerly sea breeze to kick in.  We 
had six sailors enjoying the competition and great day. 
  
Since there is racing in Seattle on Saturday we will not have racing on Sunday at Bowman Bay.   We will have racing next Wednesday. 
  
Regards, 
Mike Doherty 
 





 


